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Please do not put forth this unconstitutional bill. "The right of the people to keep and 

bear arms shall not be infringed." 

Please do not place restrictions on where firearms can be carried by law abiding 

citizens. "Gun-free" zones just ensure that people with bad intentions are the only 

ones there with guns. You will never stop bad guys from using guns with laws, since 

laws only take guns away from good guys. Bad guys, of course, disregard the law.  

You cannot with any luck point to a place where gun "control" is in force as an 

example where the people are safer. Chicago has removed gun rights, and gun 

crimes are NOT declining.  

The people of China and Russia are not better off because of gun control. They are 

simply less free. Tyrants start by restricting gun rights, then they remove them 

altogether.  

Please protect our right to bear arms. Please respect the people you are supposed to 

stand up for. Please don't lead us to a place that is less safe, less peaceful, less free.  

 


